
Tenure-Track Positions
in Math or Math Education
The Department of Mathematical Sciences at 
Appalachian State University is hiring one or more 
tenure-track positions in mathematics or 
mathematics education to begin in August 2024.  

Use the QR code to the left 
to find out more about the 
position and to apply!

Questions? 
Email Dr. Greg Rhoads 
(rhoadsgs@appstate.edu)

Come join our 

growing department!


